
On May 22, 2018 Alliance unions will begin coordinated bargaining for 
a new agreement with Kaiser Permanente. The intent of the Alliance of 
Health Care Unions has not changed: Alliance unions are united in our 
commitment to bargain a full and fair contract for all of our members.

To this end, representatives of Alliance unions are meeting with KP on 
Thursday, May 10 to finalize logistics and timeframes for bargaining. 

Our initial staff members have begun their important work to support 
us. Welcome Pete diCicco, Hal Ruddick, Julie Kwiek, and Simone 
Zimmer! 

Stay tuned for updates on our founding 
Constitution, which ensures a balanced 
voice for all.
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